
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 11th March 

To all members of West Dean Parish Council:  

You are hereby summoned to attend the ordinary meeting of the Parish Council to be held on Monday 17th March 

2025 at 18:30 at King George’s Hall to transact the following business. 

 

Members of the public and press:  

You are welcome to attend. Members of the public who wish to raise questions or comment on any item on the 

agenda are asked to send their question / comment by email to the Clerk.  

A Owen 

Amanda Owen 

Clerk to West Dean Parish Council.  

Email: westdean-pc@outlook.com Website: https://westdeanvillage.co.uk/ 

28/25 To receive Chair’s opening remarks. 

29/25 To receive and accept apologies for absence. 

30/25 To receive declarations of interest relating to items on this agenda. 

31/25 To approve the minutes of the meeting held on Monday 17th February 2025. 

32/25 Public Forum. 

33/25 To receive reports from Wiltshire Councillor Richard Britton & Wiltshire Police. 

34/25 To receive updates with regards to: 
Glebe Farm   |   River Group   

35/25 To note and discuss correspondence from Test Valley Borough Council planning re Glebe Farm & West Dean 
Parish Councils response. 

36/25 To note Do The Numbers as the Internal Auditor for 2024 / 2025. 

37/25 To note the financial situation. 

38/25 To approve the requests for payments for March. 

 To consider the following planning application(s): 

39/25 25/00389/TREES 
T1 - Lime - Reduce back to frame, removing up to 5m from extremities. 
Dean House, Rectory Hill, West Dean, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP5 1JQ 

40/25 To agree the date of the next meeting as Monday 14th April. 
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